
U.S.F.S., 

 

I am writing to request the USFS to approve the Stibnite Gold project, Alternative 2.  

 

Stibnite is the right project at the right time for the local community, the state of Idaho and the 

United States. 

 

The local community and Idaho will benefit from a significantly positive economic impact and from 

the environmental cleanup that the project will deliver. The entire United States will benefit from a 

new domestic supply of a strategic mineral, Antimony. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Name: Paul Schulstad 


